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Pictured: Aidan D'Souza with Toronto City Councillor Shelley Carroll at Newnham Campus.

We are #SenecaProud of Aidan D’Souza for being named Don Valley Northerner of the week.

The Honours Bachelor of Interdisciplinary Studies degree program student received the

award in person at Newnham Campus from Toronto City Councillor Shelley Carroll. Mr.

D’Souza received the award for his involvement in the Don Valley North community.
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